
Request for Feedback on Tech Thought 

Leadership Series 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to express our gratitude for your 

participation in our recent Tech Thought Leadership Series. Your insights and contributions 

played a vital role in the event's success. 

As we strive to improve our future series, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Your 

thoughts on the content, format, and overall experience will help us enhance the value we 

provide to our community. 

Please take a few moments to complete the feedback survey linked below: 

Feedback Survey 

Your feedback is invaluable, and we truly appreciate your time and effort in helping us enhance 

our future programs. 

Thank you once again for being a part of our Tech Thought Leadership Series. We look forward 

to your input! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

